
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

           Friday 16th February  

 

As we near the end of another eventful half term, I would like to take a moment to reflect on the many 

achievements and experiences that we have shared together.  

First and foremost, I would like to express my gratitude for your overwhelming support at our recent 

parents' evening. Your attendance and active participation were both greatly appreciated and invaluable 

in fostering a strong partnership between home and school.  

I would also like to extend my appreciation to all the parents who attended the SATs meetings led by Mrs 

Carey and Mrs Higgs. Your dedication to supporting your child's academic progress is fantastic, and I am 

confident that it will yield positive results. 

Our school has also been fortunate to host a range of enjoyable trips and visits throughout the term. 

These experiences not only broaden our students' horizons but also provide valuable opportunities for 

practical learning and personal growth.  

During the term, we were delighted to have had a successful Aspirations week, which was expertly 

organised by Mrs. King. This initiative provided our students with invaluable insights into various 

professions and career paths, inspiring them to aim high and believe in their own potential.  

Furthermore, I would like to acknowledge the dedication of Mrs. Kemp, who gave up her own time to set 

up the Hogarth Airport for our Reception children. This initiative not only stimulated their imaginations 

but also enhanced their understanding of the world around them.  

On a final note, I would like to celebrate the achievements of our students who have received their in-

class awards this half term. These awards are a testament to their hard work, commitment, attitude to 

learning and perseverance. I encourage you to continue to celebrate and recognise your child's 

accomplishments, as it instils a sense of pride and motivates them to reach their full potential. 

Looking ahead, our class assemblies have now begun, and it has been heartening to see the strong 

support from parents in attending these events. These assemblies provide an excellent platform for our 

students to showcase their talents, enhance their confidence, and develop their public speaking skills.  

Once again, I would like to express my sincerest thanks for your continued support throughout this term. 

Your engagement and partnership are essential ingredients in creating a conducive and enriching 

learning environment for our wonderful students. I look forward to seeing you at upcoming school events 

and wish you and the staff a restful and enjoyable half term. 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Ned Ava Param Zayd Dafiya Edith 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Charlie Grayson Lua Michael Toby  

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award 
             Scarlett 4C – For being a role model for all at Hogarth. 

         Reading at Home 
 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages 

of children reading at home 

% 3 

times % 4 & 5  
% not 

reading 

 
    

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5    

RB 2 2 1 2 5 9 73% 64% 9% 

RKH 6 0 5 4 1 4 41% 23% 27% 

1/2A 1 1 2 5 0 7 60% 35% 5% 

1/2C 2 0 0 3 3 12 90% 75% 10% 

1/2P 2 2 4 2 6 7 71% 57% 9% 

3S 0 1 2 5 4 10 83% 64% 0% 

4C 2 0 0 8 7 15 94% 69% 6% 

5OD 4 0 1 3 5 10 78% 65% 21% 

5Y 6 1 0 9 2 3 67% 24% 29% 

6C 5 1 3 11 2 1 58% 12% 19% 

6H 2 1 2 5 9 9 82% 64% 8% 

 

 
 



  

 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance – week commencing  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 92% 91% 97% 94% 96% 93% 

        

94% 
Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 95% 89% 92% 92% 98%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

6H 1 / 2 A 1 / 2 P 

 

 

%            Yearly Attendance 
 

 

Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 90% 85% 93% 89% 94%    94% 

       

92% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 93% 95% 94% 86% 95%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

5OD / 6H 1/2 P, 3S, 5Y 4C 

 

           Pancake Flip Champion 

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

 Alayna 

(16) 

Dua 

(16) 

Florence 

& Jessica 

(32) 

Freddie 

(25) 

Dafiya & 

Loris 

(34) 

Annabelle    

(42) 

       

 Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

 Jayna  

(54) 

Jacob 

(75) 

Antoine 

(60) 

TBC Maisey 

(48) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19th February – Half Term begins 

Monday 26th February – Return to School 

Tuesday 27th February – Year 5 trip to Hever Castle  

Tuesday 27th February – Year 1 / 2 trip to the Science Museum 

Wednesday 28th February – Visit from the Maths Hub 

Thursday 29th February – Year 5 Cooking with Ashley 

Friday 1st March - Year 4 Food Discovery session 

Monday 4th March – World Book Week 

Tuesday 5th March – RB walk to Brentwood Library 

Wednesday 6th March – RKH walk to Brentwood Library 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – Dress up as your favourite character 

Thursday 14th March – 4C Class Assembly – Parents invited 2:30pm 

Thursday 14th March – 9.00am MHST Anxiety in Children Workshop for Parents  

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief – Dress Up Day (Wear Red) 

Tuesday 19th March – Reception  Reading Café – Parents invited to attend 9am-10am  

Tuesday 19th March – KS1 Reading Café – Parents invited to attend 9am-10am  

Wednesday 20th March – Pizza Express Trip – Class TBC 

Friday 22nd March – Rock Steady Concert 2:30pm (Parents invited) 

Monday 25th March – Don Rae Dancing KS1 

Monday 25th March – Maths Week to celebrate World Maths Day (24th March) 

Tuesday 26th March – Reception Trip to Barleylands 

 

 

 

 

             Diary Dates  
 

 


